
 
 
 
 

 

PROPG/UFBA VISITING PROFESSOR NOTICE Nº 005/2023 

SELECTION RESULT 
 

 

Salvador, July 20th, 2023. 

 

The Postgraduate Program in Philosophy at the Federal University of Bahia 

(PPGF), makes public the result of the selection of the Public Call for Public 

Notice Nº 005/2023/PRPPG for Hiring a Visiting Professor (PV) 2023. 

 

 

PRE-SELECTED 

 

1. Luis Fernando Munaretti da Rosa (Assistant Professor at Cologne University, 
Germany) 
 
2. Galen Patrick Barry (Associate Professor at Iona University, New York, USA) 
 
3. Pablo Pérez Navarro (Professor at the Center for Social Studies at the 
University of Coimbra, Portugal) 
 
4. Elton Junior Martins Marques (Researcher at the Catholic University of 
Portugal - Regional Center of Braga, Portugal) 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Doctor Marco Aurélio Oliveira da Silva 

Coordinator of the Graduate Program in Philosophy 


